
Room D4 

Kindergarten News

Important Reminders Homework

Week of November 18, 2024


*Email: vaughan_r@4j.lane.edu

*Phone: 541-933-0251

*Website: http://blogs.4j.lane.edu/vaughan_r/

            Learning in Kindergarten

Reading: This week our focus will be on the letters Ll, Hh,  
and Kk.  We are continuing work with breaking words apart 
and putting words together.

Writing:  We will be practicing letter formation for the 
letters Ll, Hh, and Kk.  We will also practice writing the 
letters g, d, s, e, r, p, and j

Math:  We have been adding numbers by using our fingers 
and pictures.  We will continue to work on this this week.

Popcorn and PJ 
Day Friday!


Conferences

Conferences will take place on the evening of Friday November 22nd, and 
all day Monday November 25th.  I will be sending your conference time 
home in your child’s Monday Mailer.  Please check to see that it will still 
work for you and send back the bottom portion of the form with your child.  
There will be no school the week of November 25th due to conferences and 
the Thanksgiving holiday.

November


18th: NED Show Assembly 

( Learning about resiliency)


25th-29th: No School-

Conferences and Thanksgiving 

Break


Read nightly for 20 
minutes


Write a sentence about a 
holiday tradition in your 
family.


Roll 2 dice, add them 
together, and compare 
what you got with your 
partner.
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